
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

St Michael and All Angels CE VA 
School Newsletter 

Friday 13th September 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Tuesday 17th September – KS2 Parent Workshop  

Wednesday 18th September – KS1 Parent Workshop 

Tuesday 24th September - Reception Open Day 10:00am, 1:30pm and 6 pm   

Wednesday 2nd October  - Year 6 Geography Field Trip 

Monday 7th October – Year 6 Robinwood Parents Information Meeting 

Monday 14th-16th October - Year 6 Residential Robinwood   

Thursday 17th October – Harvest Service in Church 11am parents/cares invited 

Friday 18th October – School closes 15:20 

Monday 28th October – School re opens 08:40 

Thursday 7th November – Remembrance service in Church 11am parents/cares invited 

Tuesday 26th November – Flu Immunisations 

Thursday 5th December – Year 6 Trip Palace Theatre Manchester 

Wednesday 18th December – KS1 & KS2 Party Day (non school uniform) 

Thursday 19th December – Carol Service in Church 11am parents/cares invited 

Friday 20th December – School closed 13:30 

Monday 6th January – School re opens 08:40 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
                             



 

 

 
 

 
 

Welcome back to St Michael and All Angels Primary School! As we embark on this new year, I hope 
you're all feeling refreshed and ready for the exciting year ahead. 
 
Our school community came together for a beautiful church service to mark the beginning of the new 
year. It was heartwarming to see so many familiar faces and new faces gathered in celebration of 
our shared values and aspirations. The service provided a moment of reflexion and unity, setting a 
positive tone for the months to come. 
 
I'm thrilled to announce that we're currently in the process of electing our new Head Boy and Head 
Girl. This is an important tradition at our school, as it gives our older pupils the opportunity to step 
into leadership roles and serve as role models for their peers. The candidates have shown 
tremendous enthusiasm and dedication, and we're eager to see who will be chosen to represent our 
school community in these esteemed positions. The interview process involves a written application 
and speech in assembly. 
 
In addition to our Head Boy and Head Girl elections, we're also forming our new School Council, 
Sport Council and Reading Ambassadors. This group of dedicated pupils will play a crucial role in 
representing the voice of our pupil body and contributing to the ongoing improvement of our school. 
It's always inspiring to see our young people taking an active interest in shaping their educational 
environment. 
 
Recently, we held a special assembly focused on the theme of thankfulness. In these challenging 
times, it's more important than ever to cultivate an attitude of gratitude. Our pupils engaged in 
thoughtful discussions about the things they're thankful for, from the support of their families to the 
dedication of their teachers 
 
Let's embrace this fresh start with open hearts and minds, supporting one another and working 
together to make this year at St Michael and All Angels Primary School our best yet. Remember, 
every small act of kindness and every moment of learning contributes to the vibrant tapestry of our 
school life. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 



 

Roald Dahl Day Friday 13th September 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

Please read with your child- whatever age!  
 

Research proves that children who enjoy reading do better at school in all subjects. Reading can 
offer them a lifetime of enjoyment and learning.  There can be few things as powerful as regularly 
reading to a child.  

It has astonishing benefits for children: comfort and reassurance, confidence and security, 
relaxation, happiness and fun. Giving a child time and full attention when reading them a story tells 
them they matter. It builds self-esteem, vocabulary, feeds imagination and even improves their 
sleeping patterns. The earlier parents can start, the better as it allows the maximum time for their 
child to grow up with reading and for the love to take root, grow and become part of their life. And 
what an enriched life that will be! 

However, it is important to continue to read with your child in every year of their primary life. I know 
how busy home life can be, but please take the time to read for ten minutes a night with your child.  

Thank you for your continuing support.  

 

 

 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
Church Serice Thursday 12th September 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 



We are really proud of our newest members of the St Michaels and All Angels family! 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

    



 

 

 

Attendance research shows that pupils who attend school regularly are more like to do well in the 
future. Regular attendance helps children to develop their confidence and to make and keep 
lasting friendships. Punctuality is also very important. School opens at 8:40am and children must 
be ready to learn by 8:50am each morning.  

Did you know, that being just 15 minutes late each morning means that your child would miss 10 
days from school each year? 

If your child is absent, please ring school at your earliest opportunity and leave a message on the 
answerphone. If the attendance of a pupil is low or they are persistently late, parents will be 
contacted and asked to meet with school staff to see how this can be improved. Support will be 
offered to both parents and pupils as required. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Safeguarding Concerns 

 
The wellbeing of our children is of paramount importance to all staff. Should any person have a 
concern regarding a child’s wellbeing, please inform one of the school’s designated safeguarding 
team. 
 
DSL Lead Sara Richardson 
Deputy DSL Michelle Coffey 
DSL Rebbecca Lamb (SENCO) 
 
NSPCC Support 
 
Click on the link for information to support your child regarding mental health.  
 
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/parent-leaflets  

 

 

 
SEND News 

 

 
 

British Dyslexia Association 
 

Ten percent of the population are believed to 
be dyslexic, but it is still often poorly 
understood. With the right support, the 
strengths and talents of dyslexic people can 
really shine. 
 
https://www.bdadyslexia.org.uk/dyslexia 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Breakfast/Afterschool Club 

 
Please could any requests for late 
cancellations/late bookings be directed to Mrs. 
Stuttard via the school office number 01282 
861338 then select Option 3.   
 
If there is no answer, please leave a short 
message with your child’s name, class and date 
you want them to attend.  

 

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/parent-leaflets
https://www.bdadyslexia.org.uk/dyslexia


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I am the light of the world. Whoever follows me will never walk in darkness but will have the 
light of life.” John 8:12 

 


